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Firefighter Evan Crafts Returns to Durham Fire Department 

 

Please join us in welcoming Firefighter Evan Crafts back to the Durham Fire Department. 

Evan rejoined the Department effective March 11th, 2024 and has been assigned to D shift.  Evan 
fills the firefighter vacancy which was created as a result of the retirement of Firefighter Scott 
Campbell in August, 2023. 

Firefighter Crafts comes to us with previous fire and rescue experience from Durham, 
Brentwood, and the Newmarket Fire Departments. Evan resides in Brentwood, NH. He attended 
the Lakes Region Community College in Laconia, NH for Fire Science and is currently an 
AEMT.   

If you see Evan around town, please feel free to say hello and welcome him back to our 
community!   

 


